
441 North Lee Street, Suite 300
Alexandria, VA 22314

5805 State Bridge Road #G77 
Johns Creek, GA 30097

September 30, 2021

Sent via email: abaranowicz@fec.gov
Federal Election Commission
Attn: Adrienne C. Baranowicz 
1050 First Street, NE
Washington, DC 20463

RE: MUR 7928 – Extension Request

Dear Ms. Baranowicz:

I am writing on behalf of my client, Renacci for US Senate, to request an extension of time in order to respond to MUR 7928.

Due to scheduling conflicts, I have not had adequate time to review and discuss this matter with my client. Accordingly, I 
respectfully request that the time for a response be extended an additional 30 days. That would extend the response time to 
October 30, 2021. 

Please contact me if you have any objections or questions about this request.

Sincerely,

Dan Backer
202-210-5431
dbacker@chalmersadams.com
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